
 
 
 
 
Can I ask how you got my email? 

And secondly, all legal requests need to go through the Department of Legal 
Services at NSY. I cannot answer anything without their authority. 

Regards 

Matthew Purcell 

From: Josephine Ward [mailto:jOSie@michaelcarrollandco.com] 
Sent: 08 November 2015 14:06  
To: Purcell Matthew R – HT 
Cc: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk 
Subject: Simon Cordell v. Metropolitan Police Commissioner - appeal 
against ASBO February 2016 

Dear PC Purcell 

I refer to the intelligence report source XREF: HTIS00099105 in which you 
made reference to a vehicle registered to Simon Cordell as being at the Rave 
at Wood Wharf. You reported that this vehicle was not insured. Can you 
please confirm whether this vehicle was seized at the time? If not, whether 
the driver was given a producer to produce his documents? Please also 
confirm where specifically this vehicle was located and what time the vehicle 
was sighted as it is not clear from the intelligence report inputted by PC 
Reilly on 16th January 2013. 

I await hearing from you and I thank you in advance for your kind assistance 
in this matter. 

Yours faithfully MICHAEL CARROLL & CO. 
Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to 
catch offenders, prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working 
with you to make our capital safer. 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or 
legal privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have 
received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. To 
avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in this email 
without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the 
extent permitted by law. Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by 
monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding 
agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for 
unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents. The security of this 
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